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Circular No. 05/ 24 – 25       Date: 30.04.2024 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

The school will remain closed for SUMMER VACATION till 4
th 

June 2024 (Tuesday) and 

will re-open on 5
th

 June 2024 (Wednesday) at its usual time.  

Sufficient “HOME WORK” for summer vacation has been given to the students in the jpg 

file. 

Note: -   Parents are requested to just guide and help your wards and not to do the 

homework themselves, as only the child’s original work will be graded.  

Summer Vacation is synonymous with fun and frolic, going for picnics, playing for 

long hours, exploring new places and much more……But, dear children, there is a lot more 

you can do to make your vacation more interesting and meaningful. We have planned some 

interesting activities for you. So get ready to enjoy your summer vacation! 

To keep your minds active over the holiday, we would like you to complete the 

above-mentioned Homework and Project. 

When the school reopens bring back your TREASURE (Homework & Project), to go 

through it will be our PLEASURE! 

 

 

Principal 

Sacred Heart Convent School, Nalimbi  

 

 


